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October 2024 

This will be a very short issue—no tournaments, so no scores to report.  

There’s still plenty going on with your golf club, though.  As Mike notes 

below, we have the two rounds of our club championship coming up on 

October 12 & 13 at Empire Ranch and Ancil Hoffman.  These are both 

excellent courses, worthy of great competition and your attendance.  The 

end-of-the-year scramble will be held on November 2 at Timber Creek, 

another great course.  This scramble is always a fun event, plus we will have 

the usual supply of neat golf items to hand out to the lucky winning ticket 

holders. 

Your Board of Directors just held a planning meeting, the main item being 

the tournament schedule for 2025.  This job is so much harder than it was 

just a few years ago — the courses have all raised their green fees, cart 

fees and driving range prices.  Also, they are a little harder to deal with and 

very reluctant to give any kind of discount or other concessions.  All of 

which makes the process of balancing cost, course quality, and proximity to 

central Sacramento much harder to accomplish.  If you have any special 

feelings about certain golf courses, positive or negative, convey your 

thoughts to one or more of the board members — their contact info is on 

the club website. 

Message from our President 

As the Two Rivers Golf Club 2024 season comes to its end, I would like to 

thank all of you for your support of the Club. I hope you have enjoyed the 

season so far. October has our Club Championship on 10/12 at Empire Ranch 
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and 10/13 at Ancil Hoffman. The Club Champion will be the low net score 

combined for both rounds. Each course/round will have its own payouts as 

well, just like our usual tournaments. Hope we have a good turnout even if 

you can only play one of the events.  

 

November 2 is the end of our 2024 season at Timber Creek, one of the top 

rated courses in the area. With that in mind, it is time to start thinking 

about your Club renewal. The application will be available soon. We have 

decided to have a one-time reduction of Club dues from $79.00 to $70.00 if 

signed up by December 21, so Sign Up quickly. 

 

We have started working on the 2025 Schedule. Let’s hope the weather 

treats our golf dates fairly.  

 

2025 is an election year for Club Officers. We will be selecting an election 

Chair in January. At this point we will provide you the Chair’s contact 

information so you can nominate someone for a position or volunteer 

yourself. Being an Officer is a good way of giving back to the Club and a 

possible way too enrich the Club.  

Mike 

Coming Events 

As Mike noted above, we’re down to our last three events for 2024.  

October brings us our Club Championship at Empire Ranch on Saturday, 

October 12 and Ancil Hoffman on Sunday, October 13.  Our TRGC year 

closes out with our fun scramble at Timber Creek on Saturday, November 

2.  Definitely plan to join us for these tournaments. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  The 2025 renewal form will be posted on the 

website soon.  The site continues to be your best source for all TRGC info, 

including past newsletters.  I mention this every month, but it’s important if 

you want to keep current with your club news. 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
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RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  Think about inviting 

your friends, neighbors and other golf buddies to a club event next 

year. 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

